
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Crowe Valley Conservation Authority General Manager Announces Retirement 
 
Media Release 
 
After 19 years as the General Manager of the Crowe Valley Conservation Authority (CVCA), Tim Pidduck has announced 
he will be retiring at the end of June.  Pidduck has been an employee at the CVCA for 37 years working in a number of 
different positions before moving into the GM’s position. 
 
“Although I’ve given considerable thought about announcing my retirement, I was not anticipating the mixed emotions 
of the decision.  It truly has been an honour and a privilege to have worked with so many talented, hardworking and 
dedicated people past and present here at the Crowe.  We have been through so much together to serve the watershed, 
its residents and our member municipalities.” 
 
Pidduck also stated “I know with new staff leadership, under the direction of the Board of Directors, the CVCA is well 
positioned to continue to deliver its programs and services to watershed municipalities and residents while building on 
the almost 70 year legacy of the Crowe.  I’ve had a wonderful and unique opportunity working at the Crowe, now it’s 
time to pass over the reigns.” 
 
“On behalf of the Board, I want to thank Tim for his many years of dedication and service to the CVCA.  He deserves a 
rewarding retirement filled with new experiences and spending time with his family,” said CVCA Chair Colin McLellan. 
 
The CVCA Board has already taken steps to begin the process of hiring a new General Manager and the transition to new 
leadership is expected to be completed by early autumn. 
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